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Well done to all the pupils who worked well this week 

and a special congratulations to the children who 

received a certificate in our ’Celebration Assembly’. 
 

Year 3/Blwyddyn 3 
Oliver Lilly     Jon-Jay Senior     Jacob Taylor 

 

 

Year 4/Blwyddyn 4  
 Eve Cope      Elle Gartland     Jack Morley                       

 

Year 5/ Blwyddyn 5 
Bethany Webb    Thomas Stocker     

Ellie Terleckyj Campbell  Harri Grindod   Ella Foggo 

 

Year 6/ Blwyddyn 6 
Charlie Colin Williams   Jake Allen   

Louis Shepherd            
  
 

WELL DONE!   
   DA IAWN! 

Oni flagura ni ffrwytha          Mighty oaks from little acorns grow 

Dates for your Diaries 
 

A full calendar of events, etc is 

available on the school website: 
 

Oct 31st School opens 8.55am 

 

Please note this change of date: 
 
Dec 16th School closes 3.10pm 
 

Jan 3rd Staff Training Day 

 

Jan 4th School opens 8.55am 

 
 

PTA Meeting 
 Monday  November 7th at 6pm 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

After the half term holiday I will be 

starting my secondment and will no 

longer be at Sant Elfod. 

 

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time 

at Sant Elfod and I will certainly 

miss the pupils and staff. I wish 

them all every success for the 

future. 

 

I also wish to thank you for your 

support over the years and I look 

forward to working in partnership 

with you again when I return to Sant 

Elfod. 

 

Best wishes 

 

G Vaughan 

Congratulations / Llongyfarchiadau 
Well done to the boys who won the Urdd 7 a side football 

competition at Llandudno yesterday. They will now be competing at 

the National Championships at Aberystwyth in May.  



   
 

Reading Challenge 
 
Congratulations to all the pupils who successfully completed  ‘The Big Friendly Read’ with Abergele 

Library. 

Art Competitions 
 

Improving Conwy 2016 
Design an A4 poster showing how your parents and our school can work together to 

 ‘Explore Education’. The picture needs to show you and your parents exploring education together in 

some way—a nature walk, using a map as you go on a bike ride, sitting together reading, playing a 

game, gardening or baking together. You could draw a picture of you and your parents in your lessons or 

outside doing PE together. 
 

Christmas Card Competition 
Darren Millar AM has invited us to take part in his annual Christmas Card Competition and these year’s 

theme is Christmas in Space in honour of the British Astronaut Tim Peake. 
 

All entries should be on A4 paper, clearly stating you name, age and school on the back and 

should be handed in by Tuesday November 1st. 
 

Let your imagination go! 

Staffing Changes 
 

After the half term break there are a 

few changes to the staffing structure 

at Sant Elfod. 
 

Christine Lunt will be Headteacher, 

Catherine Waldron and Kaye Hunter 

have been appointed Deputy 

Headteachers and Mrs Nicola Harper 

will be Head of Year 4.  
 

We will also be welcoming back 

Carrie Langdon to Class 3-3. We are 

grateful to Rachel Kempson for 

covering the class in Miss Langdon’s 

absence. 


